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ference of the Church Student’s Missionary Association, to be held 
at Geneva, N. Y.

Mr. P. I. Illsley, organist of St. George’s Church, will commence to 
give us instruction in Church Music on the 29th January. The lec­
tures will be weekly.

The vacation is over, and now we hear much talk about supplé­
mentais. Examinations at McGill were much more difficult this 
Christmas than in former years, for which we thank the new Principal, 
Dr. Peterson. We sincerely hope that the standard will be annually 
raised, and also that we and our coming freshmen will increase in the 
the necessary ability.

The adjourned meeting of the College Alumni Association was held 
inane Synod Library on Wednesday, January 22nd, at 9 a.m. The 
Vice-President, Rev. Dr. Ker, was in the chair, and about thirty 
other members were present.

The matters under discussion were the annual conference, and the 
aid which the Association could give the college in raising funds for 
the extended work which would have to be undertaken in the new 
buildings. Resolutions were passed in favor of continuing the 
Annual Conference, and holding it "at the time of the opening of the 
new college in the autumn.

Detailed arrangements were left to the new Executive Committee-
A vote of regret was passed at the absence of the Principal through 

illness, and the hope expressed that he would soon be restored to 
health.

Congratulations were tendered to the Rev. E. I. Rexford, H,A„ on 
the occasion of his election to the Board of Governors, and the 
motion was carried by a standing vote.

It was also unanimously agreed that strong efforts should be made 
by the Alumni to obtain subscriptions to the college, to be remitted 
through the Sec.-Treasurer of the Alumni Association, and that an 
annual collection •'e instituted if possible in every parish in the 
Diocese in charg. if a small committee.

The meeting closed with the Benediction pronounced by the Rev. 
E. I. Rexford.
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The new Church building at Terrebonne was dedicated by his 
Lordshi, fhe Bishop of the Diocese on Monday Dec 30th 1895.
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